
Abdalla Selected to Friends of Children’s
Hospital Board of Directors

FormanWatkins Partner, Mary Clift Abdalla, has been selected to the Friends of Children’s Hospital Board of Directors!

Friends of Children’s Hospital is a nonprofit organization created to benefit the Blair E. Batson Hospital for Children at

the University of Mississippi Medical Center. The board of directors works together to promote fundraising events and

reach new donors, to help meet the extraordinary needs of caring for Mississippi’s sick and injured children.

Contributions have purchased state-of-the-art equipment, built facilities, and provided services for all pediatric

patients.

Congratulations, Mary Clift!
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